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Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been another very busy week at school. Our 

third value that we will be focusing on until February 

half term is Initiative. The character that the children 

will be meeting in their lessons, in assemblies and 

around the school is Izzy Initiative.  

This term we will be looking for children who take 

responsibility, volunteer to support and participate, 

share their ideas and suggestions with others and 

those who are willing to put themselves in a position 

outside of their comfort zone. We will continue to 

award our bookmarks in Friday’s Achievement 

Assemblies to those children who show initiative in 

school during the week.  

Finally, I must say a huge well done to our New Age 

Kurling team - more information on the next page!  

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

School Meals 

Take at look at the ‘School Meals’ page on our 
website to see the delicious food 
served at school. We will be 
inviting parents and carers to 
enjoy lunch with their children 
over the course of the term.  

Follow the QR code find the 
page. 

House winners!  

At the end of Term 2 we crowned Sandilands (red 

team) as our house champions. They managed to 

collect 1313 House Points during Term 2. That’s now 

a win each for Anderby 

Creek and Sandilands. 

Who will win for Term 

3? 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 23rd January 

Year 1 Parents’ Lunch (letter with menu) 

Wednesday 30th January  

Year 2 Parents’ Lunch (letter with menu) 

Monday 4th February (History Week) 

Key Stage 2 Ancient Greek Day  

Tuesday 5th February 

High 5 Netball (letter with menu) 

Wednesday 6th February 

Year 3 Parents’ Lunch (letter with menu) 

Friday 8th February 

History Week - Open Afternoon 

Wednesday 13th February  

Reception Parents’ Lunch (letter with menu) 

Thursday 14th February  

Last Day of Term 3 

Monday 25th February  

First Day of Term 4 

Tuesday 26th February  

Cross Country (letter will be sent out) 

Wednesday 6th March 

Quick Sticks Hockey (letter will be sent out) 

Monday 11th March and Wednesday 13th March 

Parents’ Evenings 



Chapel Champions - 16th January 2019 
 Achievement Award Values Award: Initiative 

Reception  Mia K: working hard to secure her counting and   

number recognition. 

Buddy: for spotting jobs that need doing and helping 

others.  

Year 1 Otis: a positive attitude in Maths and being able to 

use mathematical vocabulary accurately.  

Bella: showing initiative in PE and thinking creatively.  

Year 2 Leo: working hard all week in all areas of school. Mia: knowing when to write independently in English 

and getting the job done.  

Year 3 Kristoffer W: trying hard to complete his Maths     

activities within a given time. 

Addison: showing initiative when arriving at school 

and preparing equipment. 

Year 4 Archey: a consistently excellent effort in Maths. Lexie: using her initiative when opening doors for   

others without being asked.  

Year 5 Susan: creating a Day of the Dead skull sketch. Summer R: showing initiative to help others during 

difficult tasks. 

Year 6 William G: fantastic attitude and enthusiasm in all of 

his work.  

Kaiden H: using his initiative in our learning and     

looking after classroom equipment.  

Shutting the school for snow 

With winter upon us and cold spells forecast we 

would like to ensure that all Parents/Carers are aware 

of the way in which 

we would notify you 

should we have to 

close school. We 

would never take 

this decision lightly 

and would only 

close the school 

should we assess the 

situation and realise 

that staff or pupils would be in danger should we 

open. Notification of any closure would be by local 

radio, word of mouth, Twitter, Facebook and most 

importantly the school website.  

Attendance this week 

Reception: 93.04% 

Year 1:  89.20% 

Year 2: 94.17% 

Year 3:  97.78% 

Year 4:  92.00% 

Year 5:  96.92% 

Year 6:  94.42% 

Well done Year 3 

New Age Curling Champions! 

On Tuesday Mr Borrell and Mrs Withnall took three 
New Age Curling teams to our local tournament. We 
took 3 teams who were placed in different leagues. 
Our results are below: 

 

Team 1                 P 3          W 1        D 1          L1 

Team 2                 P 3          W 1        D 1          L1 

Team 3                 P 4          W 3        D 0          L1 

 

All teams came 2nd in their league with Team 3 
progressing to the semi-finals as best runner-up. 

They beat Woodhall Spa in the semi-final to play 
Magdalen School, Wainfleet in the final. 

Our team now progresses to the County Games in 
July (date not known yet) to compete against the 
other Sports Partnership 
Schools around the county.  

Macy-Jai in Year 5 said this 
about her experience: 

“I felt really excited to be part 
of the team. When it first 
started I was happy but 
nervous because the hall was 
huuuuuuuuugggggge! I can’t 
believe that we get to go to 
the County Games. We will practise lots so we are 
confident when we get there and do our best – I hope 
we can win.” 


